
Camp Rotary Already on a Roll!
Program:

Rotary Sharing Hands Program:   Ed Mattson
Invocation: Millie Devine

STUDENT OF THE YEAR PROGRAM
To all the generous donors for our Student of the Year program: Thank
you all so very much for your wonderful generosity to these students.

While being chosen Student of the Year might be enough of an honor, it's
always great to receive neat gifts. I know Dan, Kathleen and I appreciate
being able to extend your generosity to these wonderful and deserving

kids. Thanks again to all of you. Lorraine Allen

Tom Wetmore announced that all paperwork has been approved
at National and our joint International project will be funded in full.
The orphanage in Bogota will be receiving $14,000 in much
needed medical equipment.

Congratulations to Joan Discordia for being named the
UNSUNG HERO for 2005.

“America’s Tall Ship” USCG Barque Eagle
2005/2006 Rotary Theme
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Executive Director Reona Dyess-Dunham of the Drop-in
Learning Center is in charge of Camp Rotary. Reona has
insured that Camp Rotary is alive and well and will enrich the
lives of NL middle school students throughout this summer.
The initial meeting with the parents and caregivers was held
and photos of first week. Looks like they are having fun.

Past President Andy Russell passes the “Home Club Banner” to President Josh
Piteo of the East Hampton Club at the District Installation Banquet this past Tuesday

night at the Marriott in Cromwell, CT. Below Past DG’s pass the Top Hat down the
line ending with the newest District Governor, Alan Hurst.


